## G7 & 8 Workshare ♦ Summer Term 2021



June 2021

**Dear Parents** 

Following on from the PM's announcement and the extension to the lockdown rules, Claires Court school will continue to follow the same Covid regulations which have been in place since 18 May. It is obviously disappointing that the government has been forced to take this action, but with rising numbers of cases of the new variant, this was always a possibility.

While it means very little changes for us from our current situation, it does mean that we are having to reassess many of our plans for the end of term that were dependent on restrictions being eased.

Therefore, unfortunately, the Year 7 & 8 workshare afternoon on 6 July will no longer go ahead.

Kind regards

Louise Thomas

Deputy Head Academic

Steve Richards

Head of Senior Girls